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Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
   
       Upon the initial registration of your student, you indicated your student has an allergy to at 
least one, or in some cases, several different things.   
 
       ChartWells is the company, separately contracted by the school district, that handles our food 
services.  Notification of allergies needs to be shared with their agency so they may have the most 
current and accurate data for their system to keep your child safe during meal times.  The  
information is put into the computer system and the allergy is flagged each time your student 
goes to the cashier.  
 
      Attached is a “Medical Statement” form that needs to be completed at the beginning of each  
school year for ChartWells. 
 
     Please drop this off at your Doctor’s office and have the completed form returned to the School  
Nurse.  The form can be faxed back to the school office at (219) 989-7849, for your convenience.  
If your child no longer has this issue, please make a note on this form before returning or call the 
School Nurse so that our system may be updated.   
 
Thank you for helping us keep your student safe at school. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Julie Vlamis, BSN, RN 
School Nurse 
Calumet New Tech HighSchool 
Ph (219)838-6990 ext 1609 
Fax (219) 989-7849 
jvlamis@lakeridgeschool.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          


